

The Crossley Heath School

Head Teacher: Lynnette Cassidy, MBA

The Crossley Heath School, Savile Park, Halifax, West Yorkshire HX3 0HG
Tel: 01422 360272 • e-mail: admin@crossleyheath.org.uk

October 2023

Visual Arts Sketchbooks

Dear Parent/Carer

As you are aware the Visual Arts department likes to encourage students to take pride in their artwork and this is done by providing them with high quality sketchbooks imprinted with our department logo.

Students will complete 2 projects in Yr8 and we would like them to have a lightweight, paperback A4 sketchbook for each project. It is recommended that all students purchase these directly from us at a much lower cost than any other supplier; however, there is no obligation to do so, and parents/guardians may wish to source an alternative suitable sketchbook from another source.

If you wish for your child to have their unique 'Crossley Heath School' art sketchbooks complete with our department logo for Yr8, could I therefore please ask that you make a voluntary contribution of £2.00 towards the cost of the new sketchbooks by Friday 27th October via Parentpay. If insufficient voluntary contributions are received, the reduced bulk order price that we obtain for these high quality products may not be possible. Financial support may be available for children who are eligible for free school meals (FSM) or who are not eligible for FSM but are experiencing financial difficulty. If you would like to apply for assistance in confidence, then please contact the finance department [payments@crossleyheath.org.uk].

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs R L Henson

Department Leader for Visual Arts

